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Wednesday, 06 June 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As part of our Global Learning,  pupils took part in a Chinese Culture Day earlier in the year which was filmed by students 

from Giles Academy.  The students from Giles Academy have now put all of the footage from each of the participating 

schools (Gipsey Bridge,  Frithville, New York, Spilsby and Eresby) into a film which we will be watching together.  The 

children from each of the schools will travel to the Kinema in the Woods in Woodhall Spa on Tuesday 12th June and watch 

their performances on the big screen.  The experience has been generously funded by the Johnson and Mukherjee 

Brother’s Trust so there is no cost to parents or the school. 

 

Children need to be in their school uniforms.  We will be leaving school at approximately 9:45am and we will be back in 

school ready for lunch.   

 

Unfortunately, due to the number of students attending and the size of the Kinema, we are unable to invite parents to 

watch as we did last year at the Skegness Embassy Indian event.  Therefore, in order to avoid disappointment, we have 

organised a viewing to provide a chance for you to be involved on Wednesday 20th June in school, 3.00 – 3.30pm.  If you 

and your child would like to attend the event, can you please complete the slip below. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss Georgina Day 

Headteacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 
 

CHINESE NIGHT - Wednesday 20th June, 3.00 - 3.30pm  

 

Child’s name: ____________________________ 

 

I consent to my child travelling to the Kinema to watch the film. 

 

I would like to attend the film viewing in school.  There will _______ people attending. 

 

Signed: ___________________________(parent/carer) ______________________________(date) 

 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 

‘Learning together for life’     
 

  

Wharf Lane      Telephone:  01526 352715 
Kirkby on Bain      Email:  admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk 
Woodhall Spa      Twitter:  www.twitter.com/KOBPrimary 
Lincolnshire      Facebook: www.facebook.com/KOBPrimary 
LN10 6YW            
       Headteacher:   Miss Georgina Day 

Chair of Governors:  Mr Paul Brewster 


